
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
July 24, 2025 
 
Mr. Gage Haubrich 
Canadian Taxpayers Federation 
   

 
Our file A-2025-00033 / NB 

 
Dear Mr. Haubrich: 
 
This is in response to your request under the Access to Information Act (Act) dated June 26, 2025, 
received by our office on June 27, 2025, for the following: 
 
“1. Please provide all costs related to entering the RTDNA awards for the last five years (FY 2019- FY 
2024). 
 
2. Please provide all costs related to travel to the RTDNA awards for the last five years (FY 2019- FY 
2024).” 
 
Attached are copies of all the documents you requested under the Act.   
 
Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information Commissioner concerning the 
processing of your request within sixty days of receipt of this notice. In the event you decide to avail 
yourself of this right, you can find the relevant information on the website of the Office of the 
Information Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning the processing of your request, please contact Nathalie 
Bourgeois at nathalie.bourgeois@cbc.ca.  Kindly quote our file number assigned to your request, as it 
appears in the upper right corner of this letter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Chantal Amand 
Director 
Access to Information and Privacy 
CBC/Radio-Canada 
181 Queen St. 
P.O. Box 3220, Station C 
Ottawa, ON K1Y 1E4 

https://www.oic-ci.gc.ca/en
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